
Iowa Racquetball Association Board Meeting
April 23, 2018 from 8:50pm – 9:35 pm

In attendance:  Dan Horner, Josh Paul, Susan Acoymo, Jean Harbeck, Gabby Shnurman, Guest—Don McCormick
Absent:  Justin Reichter, Tyler Peterson

 Junior Nationals—Don reported that he is organizing the volunteers and he will be donating the use of his van for our shuttle 
to take juniors from the downtown YMCA to DMACC and back.  Dan reported on what donations we have raised so far both 
in cash form and in meals during the tournament.  We need to continue to knock on doors as we are well short of our goal 
still.  We also discussed the set up plans for the tournament desk, check-in desk, food service area, vendors, athlete 
recovery area, etc.   

 Approval of March’s meeting minutes.

 Review of IRA’s financial standing—Susan reported that our bank balance is $3,852 minus pending transactions of $847, 
which equals a $3,005 actual balance.  We still owe USAR the second $3,000 payment soon, but the next tournament 
should add a little to our balance to help out.       

 2018 State Juniors & State Doubles Tournament—Josh updated us with details on his tourney and what he needs from 
board members.  Jean will be preparing breakfast and the cost will be free-will donations that will go toward the Junior 
Nationals fundraising.

 The next meeting was scheduled for Monday, June 4, 2018 @ 8:30pm.


